CLARINDA FOUNDATION BOARD ELECTS NEW MEMBER

Dan McClure of Clarinda was elected to serve on the Clarinda Foundation Board of Directors at the Board's Annual Meeting held on May 18, 2015.

Dan was born in Kansas City, Missouri and married Ellen Farquhar who is from rural College Springs. He worked for 18 years in the hospitality accounting industry before moving to the Clarinda area to complete a second degree in accounting at Northwest Missouri State University. Dan has been employed by PCSB Bank since 1997 and currently serves as the IT Manager/Director.

Dan states "I want to help area organizations to succeed in their endeavors and to help give area residents the opportunity to invest in their communities."

The Foundation Board was saddened when long-time Board member Tom McAndrews passed away in February of 2015. The Board will honor Tom as well as two outgoing Board members, Jennifer McCall and Lynn Whitmore on August 6th during the Foundation's 2015 Grant Recognition event.

